
 

 

 
This year following the golf outing we will be celebrating the life of Marty Hupp. Marty had a fond appreciation 
for his beloved Marietta College and Dr. Bob Chase of the Petroleum Engineering Department. Marty founded 

and hosted the Marietta College Golf Tournament. For the past 16 years, this event raised significant donations 
for Marietta College.  Because of this philanthropic work, Marty was awarded the Distinguished Alumni Service 
Award and was also inducted into the Marietta College Petroleum Engineering Hall of Fame. The Larry Stoltzfus 
'86 & Marty Hupp '86 Endowed Scholarship was established in March of 2021 thanks to the contributions of 59 
donors totaling over $26,000. The scholarship is awarded to a full time Marietta College undergraduate student 
studying Petroleum Engineering or Environmental Engineering. The first scholarship was awarded to a senior at 

Marietta College in the Fall of 2021. The scholarship will be awarded yearly honoring Marty and Larry.
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